
 

 

COVID-19 Protocols 

Tea for Tutu 
 
 

Sanitation Procedures 

• All chairs, washrooms, and public areas will be thoroughly cleaned and disinfected every day before the 
arrival of guests.  

• High touch zones such as doorknobs/handles and railings will be sanitized frequently for the safety of 
everyone. 

• Hand sanitizer stations will be placed throughout Kirk Hall and the entrance. 
 

Audience Protocols 

• If you or anyone in your group is feeling sick or unwell, please stay home and do not attend the 
performance. 

• Doors will open 45 minutes prior to the performance. 
• PPE such as masks will be optional. 
• Full vaccination against COVID-19 is highly recommended; all BV staff, dancers, and volunteers are fully 

vaccinated.  


